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Tulare Local Healthcare District Announces Completion of Solar Project at Evolutions Plaza 
 
 
Tulare, California – The Tulare Local Healthcare District is thrilled to announce the successful completion 
of the solar energy project situated at Evolutions Plaza in Tulare, CA. Construction commenced in 
September 2023 and the project will soon be actively generating clean energy to support the operations 
of Evolutions Fitness and Wellness Center. 
 
This project, boasting a capacity of 515.2 kW and a cost of $3 million, promises substantial savings for the 
District over the foreseeable future. Kevin Northcraft, Board President, emphasized, "This investment not 
only ensures a sustainable energy source for years ahead but also delivers significant cost efficiencies for 
the District." 
 
Michael Jamaica, Vice President, expressed his enthusiasm, stating, "This project is a tremendous asset 
that will benefit both the District and Evolutions for years to come." 
 
To mark this milestone, a ribbon-cutting ceremony, graciously hosted by the Tulare Chamber of 
Commerce, took place on April 18, 2024, celebrating the project's completion. 
 
 
For further inquiries, please reach out to the Tulare Local Healthcare District office at 559-656-1301. 
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